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OFFICIAL

Transport for NSW

Annie Leung
Assistance Director
Key Sites Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

13 November 2023

Dear Annie

 

We write in response to the request for information dated 7 November 2023. This letter 
relates to the proposed digital sign on Cleveland Street and the existing public artwork 
which exists on the safety screen of the Cleveland Street Bridge in Redfern. This rail bridge 
is on TAHE owned land and the artwork was commissioned by TfNSW in 2020.  

 

We do not believe the proposed sign has any adverse impacts upon the artwork.  

 

We understand that the applicant for the proposed digital sign (JCDecaux) has consulted 
with Balrinji (commissioning body of the artwork) well as Nadeena Dixon (artist) and they 
have no objection to the proposed sign. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Greg Attewell
Senior Manager – Advertising & Revenue 
0477 395 746 
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